
 

 

Tuition assistance AND clinical placement support are no longer 

available for those starting new degrees at the following schools: 

 

Aspen University 

Capella University 

Chamberlain College of Nursing 

Grand Canyon University 

Grantham 

Maryville 

Olivet Nazarene University (graduate programs only, BSNs still covered) 

University of Phoenix 

Walden University 

 

 


